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6 August 2013 
 
IMPORTANT PRODUCT NOTIFICATION 
 
To: CR5000 Users 
 
RE: Discontinuation Notice for CR5000 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
Overview 
Please be advised that Campbell Scientific’s CR5000 Measurement & Control Datalogger 
product has been discontinued.  As of 6 August 2013, the CR5000 will no longer be 
manufactured due to component obsolescence. 
 
The CR5000 was first introduced in January 2000. For 13 years it has been a highly useful, 
mainstream product in the test and measurement industry, as well as the environmental high-
speed data acquisition market. 
 
 
Support and Maintenance 
As with other discontinued datalogger products, Campbell Scientific will continue to provide 
customer support and repair services for the CR5000 for many years to come. 
 
 
Product Migration Options 
There is no direct replacement for the CR5000.  However, the CR3000 is often a capable 
substitute. For high-speed applications, the CR9000X may be used.  We plan to bring data 
logging options to market, beginning in 2014, which will meet or exceed the specifications of the 
CR5000.  Please contact a Campbell Scientific applications engineer to select the best datalogger 
for your needs and to formulate a migration plan. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Rhodes 
Datalogger Product Manager 
 


